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25th September 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
On Friday 2nd October school will be taking part in the Leeds United Foundation Club Colours Week to 
celebrate the return of Leeds United to the Premier League.  
 
For a number of years Beeston Primary has formed a fantastic relationship with the club and the 
Premier Stars coaches and we thought this would be a fantastic opportunity for all children to get 
involved in.  
 
The club have provided a variety of fun and engaging activities for the children to take part in 
throughout the day, as well as inspirational video messages from Tom Palmer (award winning 
children’s author).  
 
We are asking that all children come to school wearing non-uniform to celebrate on the day.  
This could be; 

 Football kit 

 Bright cheerful coloured casual clothes/sports kit 
 

The aim of this event, organised by the Foundation, is to raise much needed revenue for the school 
and Leeds United Foundation. Money raised will be used to maintain the coaching service and to 
enhance facilities and equipment at school. The monies will be divided 50/50. 
 
If your child would like to take part we are asking for a voluntary contribution of 50p on the day which 
will be collected by the class teacher/breakfast club.  
 
It would be lovely to see as many children taking part as possible to celebrate our local team.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss L. Charlton 
PE Coordinator 
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